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Team BC Field Lacrosse Program 

Technical Co-ordinator Announcement 
 
July 15, 2020 
 
 
The Team BC Program is proud to announce Mitch Cavallarin as the Team BC Field Lacrosse 
Technical Co-ordinator.  Cavallarin accepted the new role after long-time Team BC Co-
ordinator, Reynold Comeault, left his post after 10 years with the Team BC Field Program. 
 
Cavallarin has entrenched himself in the lacrosse community and coached numerous community 
teams of all age and levels.  He has been an integral part of Team BC Men’s Field and Box 
Lacrosse teams as coach and team manager. In 2019, Mitch was an assistant with the Team BC 
Midget Box team and head coach of the U18 Men’s Field team – both 2019 Nationals silver 
medalists. 
 
Cavallarin brings a wealth of knowledge and leadership to the Team BC Program and we are 
excited to have him with Team BC. Welcome Mitch. 


